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CAPITAL INSTITUTE OF PEDPIATRICS

30 January 2014
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir or Madam

This is to certify that the clinical research project entitled “The
Coagulopathy in A Subtype of Choledochal Cyst and Management
Strategy” has been approved by the Ethics Committee.

Sincerely yours
The Ethics Committee of Capital Institute of Pediatrics
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